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‘Our Say’ Online Forum Engagement  
As part of the community engagement and ideas generation for the project, residents were 

encouraged to provide their ideas in regard to the project on the Council ‘our say’ forum page. 

This forum became a hive of activity with 55 unique ideas, 44 community votes and 17 

comments on the ideas put forward. Please use the link below if you wish to read these.  

 

 
 

https://oursay.org/cardinia/upper-beaconsfield-fuel-management-project- 

 

The ideas, votes and comments placed on the forum will be used by the Community Project 

Committee to help decide on future community fuel management actions for Upper 

Beaconsfield.  

 

Thank you to all who went online and participated in the ‘our say’ forum.  

 

 

 

 

A sample of the ideas discussed on the forum.  

https://oursay.org/cardinia/upper-beaconsfield-fuel-management-project-
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Upper Beaconsfield Fuel Management Information Day  
The Upper Beaconsfield Community Fuel Management Information Day was held on Sunday 

31st March at the Upper Beaconsfield Community House. 

 

This event aimed to provide residents and project members with expert information in regard 

to fuel management strategies, bushfire risk of Upper Beaconsfield and the effect fuel 

management could have on these risks. The day was well attended with 37 community 

members taking part  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentations  

 Phoenix Fire Modelling for Upper Beaconsfield – Michael Storey, Risk Analyst DELWP  

 CFA Support for Private Landowners – Jude Kennedy, Manager Community Safety CFA 

 Bushfire Fuel Management Guide – Theo Pykoulas and Veronica Foster EMV  

 Roadside Management – Cardinia Shire Council  

 

The Cardinia Shire Council and Project Committee would like to thank the presenters that took 

part as well at the Upper Beaconsfield Community House for hosting the event.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and interest in the Upper Beaconsfield Fuel Management 

Project. If you would like more information about anything in this update, please free to 

contact me. 

 

Stewart Matulis 

Project Lead – Upper Beaconsfield Fuel Management Project  

Cardinia Shire Council  

 

 


